
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

–– 

 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      29 January 2016 
 
Dear Vice-President, dear Commissioner, 
 
The Commission work programme for 2016 includes the proposal for “a targeted 
revision” of the Posting of Workers Directive, as part of the Labour Mobility Package. We 
believe that any changes to the Posting of Workers Directive should be discussed 
thoroughly with the social partners before the Commission adopts a proposal. 
 
We have been informed that the Commission is considering various options to amend or 
clarify the Posting of Workers Directive. We would appreciate a meeting between the 
Commission and the European social partners to discuss the various possibilities.  
 
In the spirit of reinforcing social dialogue and good cooperation on such an important 
issue like posting of workers, we look forward to your reply to set up a meeting as soon 
as possible.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
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